
 

June 4, 2025 Meeting with FCP Tribal Council 
  
Call to order 1 PM 
 
Attendance: Jason Headson, Lynne Black, Diane Dubey, Brooks Boyd, Joe Daniels, Herb Daniels, Ken 
George, Jr., Destinee Alloway, Alexandria McCorkle, Todd Mulvey  
 
US Hwy 8 Road Closure – Chair Headson stated that additional barricades have been ordered and will 
be placed at Bear Road, Potawatomi Trail off of Hwy 8 and Hwy W, Pine Road off Hwy W, Otter Creek 
and Indian Drive and 14-ton weight limit signs.  Exemptions will be given to FCP for deliveries. 
 
Todd Mulvey added that the Sheriff’s Department has additional funds from the State to pay for 
overtime for enforcement in the areas. MOU is in place with the Town to place speed trailers in various 
locations. He added that the Tribal Transportation Program Safety Fund paid for curve signing, new 
stop signs, stop ahead signs and line striping. He questioned if there have been issues with Lake 
Lucerne/Potawatomi Trail intersection.  Chair Headson stated there have been no complaints to date. 
 
Chair Boyd stated his appreciation for the additional safety measures being set in place during the 
construction process. 
 
Road Transfers – Todd will create a list of possible road transfers for Town Board review.  
 
Walking/Bike Path Phase III – Todd Mulvey stated the path design is complete and expected 
construction to begin Spring 2026.  Path will go from Firekeeper Ln to Crandon.  Tribal Council will 
have to sign a Memorandum of Agreement with the DOT showing their commitment to maintain the 
path.  Winter maintenance will be optional.  Chair Headson stated the Town will discuss possibility of 
utilizing the path as a winter recreational trail in the next several months and suggested also including 
the City of Crandon regarding joint maintenance possibilities.  
 
Tribal expressed their pleasure with how their relationship with the Town is building in a positive 
manner.  
 

Adjournment 1:37 PM 


